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20th March 2024 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder - Collective Worship with Class 2 
The children in Class 2 will be leading our act of worship this Friday, 22nd March. Family and friends of the children in 
Class 2 are very welcome to attend. Gates will open at 2.20pm ready for the Worship to begin at 2.30pm. There will 
be no admittance once started. We very much look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Reminder – Mufti Day and Easter Bingo 
‘Mufti Day’ for our Easter Bingo takes place on Monday 25th March. All children may come to school in non-uniform 
on that day, in return for a prize donation for our Easter Bingo. Prizes could include: Easter Eggs, chocolates, alcohol, 
wine and spirits or items for a hamper etc.  
 
If your child is unable to participate due to financial constraints, please contact me – in confidence – so that I can 
make sure that everyone is included. 
 
The Easter Bingo itself will take place on Tuesday 26th March. Doors will open from 6pm, with ‘eyes down’ at 
6.30pm. Refreshments will be available together with a raffle, sweet shop and board games. 
 
All Mufti Day donations received on Monday will be used for prizes for the Easter Bingo; money raised through the 
sale of Bingo tickets will be retained by the Friends of St Norbert’s to be used for school projects. 
 
Money raised through the additional stalls - arranged separately by parents and including the cakes, refreshments, 
meat and alcohol boards etc - will be donated to Lydia’s family to support her rehabilitation.  
 
Any cakes left over from the Tuesday evening will be sold in school at 3pm on Wednesday afternoon by our PTA; any 
cakes remaining after this time will then be donated to the Forge Project. 
 
Should you wish to make a separate donation to Lydia’s family, this can be done either in advance through the 
school office or on the Tuesday evening. 
 
Thank you for your support and we very much look forward to seeing you. 
 
 



Goldstar Out of School Club 
Our Goldstar Out of School Club will not be open on Thursday 28th March, the last afternoon before the Easter Holidays.  
Please do not make bookings through Parentpay for this day. Breakfast Club will – however – be open as usual. All 
children should be collected at 3pm please. 
 
KS1 Craft Club 
Mrs Morrisroe is unable to deliver the KS1 Craft Club on Monday 25th March, which was due to be the final session. As 
such, this club has now finished. If Mrs Morrisroe is able to offer another club later in the year, we will inform you. 
 
Information from North Lincolnshire Council 
Please find attached information sheets concerning Measles, Whooping Cough and a letter from North Lincolnshire 
Council Public Health and also information for parents of children aged between 0 and 5. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  


